Dear friends from Speranta,

We send you many greetings and we pray for you and your families in this difficult time for all. We are well now, last week as I told you, we where sick with our families.

Now in Romania it is a very difficult situation for all, due to Covid illness, and we pray that situation will end soon.

Thank you very much for your love and support for our ministry and we pray that God may bless you and reward all your sacrifice!

We started again after new year, our ministry in Navodari, Istria and our area, to work and help with poor families and children. Because of the pandemic situation, now are many needs in our area and we have daily new situation with poor families and sick people with Covid-19. We do our best according to our possibility to help these poor and trouble families.

You will see a part of these situations in the next pictures.

We want to continue and extend our ministry in our area giving priority to the most difficult situations and needs in these families.

Also we want to continue to work with the kids from Istria, especially the ones who are abondoned by parents and are raised by grandparents. We will see these situation in the next pictures.

We will offer as usually each sunday when we meet something to eat, and good heating condition for their health. Also we will continue to help reguraly with clothes, suply, foods and medicine when they need.

We will keep you in touch about new situations and needs in our ministry that we will face. Thank you again for all your support, concern and sacrifice for ministry!

Best regards to all of you! God bless you all!

With deep love and respect,

Costel and Daniel